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Comments: Hello from an area where Congressionally designated wilderness is an important part of the

recreational landscape. A lot of time and effort by many parties went into crafting ANILCA all those decades ago.

The section allowing repermitting of cabins until the death of the final immediate family member was a negotiated

way to accommodate the owners at the time, while also recognizing the value of Wilderness managed at the

1964 Wilderness Act stated, where humans are but visitors. In a world with so much change, climate change

walloping higher latitudes like Alaska more than even other parts of the world, and impacts on biodiversity

respecting the original intent of the law is important. Please do not revise the rules to allow ongoing repermitting.

Thank you for your consideration of my comments.


